11/9/2019 Road Closure for KY State Shoot

Valued BGSL Members:

The road between shotgun and blackpowder will be closed to traffic (except
carts & pedestrians) tomorrow through Sunday. This is due to the KY

State Sporting Clay Championship being hosted at the club this year. If you want to visit
anywhere else on the club, simply turn left at the "Y"

(toward GP & Rifle).

As an added benefit, this will give you a chance to drive over the new asphalt patching that was
recently completed on our roads !

The primitive campsites will be closed this weekend as well - due to
expanded special event activities. Should you still wish to enjoy

primitive camping at the club during this time, please contact the office for alternative, on-site
camping options. 859.858.4060

| hope to see you shooting this week on the range or enjoying time afield.
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